
Letter from Max Mejia to Victor Robles with news article, Panel Goal: Hire More 
Hispanics

Letter from Max Mejia, Senior Employment Consultant with New York State Dept. of Labor, to Assemblyman Victor Robles, 1982. 
Mejia included a magazine article from the New York Public Affairs Tribune titled "Hispanic Affirmative Action."
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